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Joshua Hellyer for School Board 
6436 Arbor Lane 

Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 
850 797-1:28 

Tappie Villane 
6495 Caroline St, STE F 
Milton, FL 32570, 850-983-1829 

May 31, 2022 

Dear Tappie Villane, 

I am writing to inform you that I will be withdrawing from the Santa Rosa County School Board election 
for District 5. Due to changes in my official duties with my employer I will not have nearly the adequate 
time to represent my constituents well. As is the case I am formally withdrawing my candidacy and 
wish the other candidates the best of luck. I hope this message finds you well. 
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850-797-1128 


